
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 18, 2010 

 

Chairman Corey A. Stewart 

1 County Complex Court 

Prince William, Virginia 22192-9201 

 

Dear Corey,  

 

 Attached you will find a copy of the official review and legal assessment of 

your proposed legislation from the Public Safety and Enforcement Division of the 

Office of the Attorney General.  Additionally, you will find a side-by-side 

comparison of your proposed “Rule of Law” legislation and the Attorney 

General’s Opinion. 

 

I believe that you will find the enclosed information very beneficial in the 

formation of sound public safety policy for the Commonwealth.  Please feel free to 

contact my office with any questions regarding these materials. 

 

       Regards, 

 

 

 

 

       L. Scott Lingamfelter 

 

 

 

cc: 

Senator Charles J. Colgan 

Senator Linda Puller 

Senator Richard H. Stuart 

Delegate Richard L. Anderson 

Delegate Robert G. Marshall 



Delegate Jackson H. Miller 

Delegate Luke E. Torian 

Michael C. May 

Maureen S. Caddigan 

W.S. Wally Covington, III 

John D. Jenkins 

Martin E. Nohe 

Frank J. Principi 

John T. Stirrup 

 
 


